
Finance participates in Environmental Conservation efforts 

The movement towards deeper commitment to environmental protection through planting  new 
trees and taking care of the existing one is rapidly increasing all over the university of Nairobi 

The Finance Department undertook the initiative on the 19th of April, 2013, of increasing the 
numbers of trees within and without the University of Nairobi, by planting 25 new seedlings of 
mutable species at the College of Biological and Physical Sciences 

 

 

This event was spearheaded by the head of the Department Mr. Michael Karue.  In his speech to 
the rest of staff members within the department, he emphasized on importance of trees to 
environmental protection and sustainability. He also outlined how tree planting activity 
symbolizes the cooperation between colleagues around and within the Department 



 

This was an open event for all members of staff within the department and the entire University 
of Nairobi 

Tree planting an important exercice carried out at the University of Nairobi, usually every year. 

 


